
 

 

 

 

TENDER CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 
 

RFT 08 2022-2023 

 
THE APPOINTMENT OF A PRODUCTION COMPANY TO MANAGE AND 

IMPLEMENT ALL PRODUCTION SERVICES RELATED TO THE 

17TH SOUTH AFRICAN FILM AND TELEVISION AWARDS (SAFTAs) 

 
National Film and Video Foundation (NFVF) hereby inform prospective bidders that the 
RFP as issued and appeared on the website with reference number RFT 08 2022-2023 
has been cancelled.  
 
All enquiries relating to this RFP may be addressed to Ms. Nkina Mabusela on 
nkinamab@nfvf.co.za 
 

 

 


